PRISTON VILLAGE HALL DIGITAL PROJECTOR

The projector, an Optima HD29ST, is a short-throw high-resolution model, which means that when projecting onto the pull-down screen mounted above the stage, the projector can be located just 3-4 feet from the front of the stage.  If projecting on to the back wall of the stage, which has been painted in a reflective coating, the projector can be positioned on the stage floor itself.  This allows trip hazard from cables to be minimised, and maximum use to be made of the main body of the hall.

The projector is equipped to take both the VGA input common with older computers, and HDMI inputs common with newer PCs, DVD players and Firesticks/other streaming devices.
There is a built-in 10W speaker, although a PA would be needed to produce sufficient volume for a full-capacity audience.  The projector comes with: a remote control; VGA and HDMI cables, mains/extension cables, instructions.

The projector has been purchased for community use, and there will be no additional charge for its use by villagers or village organisations.  It is hoped that the new projector will enable users of the hall to screen slide-shows, films and major TV sports events.  Note that relevant licensing requirements will need to be met for the viewing of films, live TV and BBC iPlayer.

If you wish to use the projector, please contact Maggie Rideout on 01761 471308 or by email at vhbookings@priston.org.uk.  If you wish to discuss technical aspects of the projector, contact Richard Bottle on 0780 1371623 or at richardbottle@yahoo.co.uk.

Priston  Village Hall Committee
July 2022
